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Date: August 5, 2022 
 
To: Governor’s Office of Planning and Research – State of California 
 
Subject: Withdrawal of Notice of Exemption – Sch #2022040340 
___________________________________________________________________________ 
 
To Whom it May Concern: 
A Notice of Exemption was inadvertently filed on the CEQA Submit website under the incorrect 
Schedule Number. The NOE was to be filed as a separate project and not part of the NOD 
where it currently is located on the State Clearinghouse website. 
I would like to request that the NOE be withdrawn from Sch #2022040340 with the other items 
left as is. 
 
Thank you, 

 

 
 

Rick Vasilopulos 
Water Resources Planner 
Santa Clarita Valley Water Agency 
rvasilopulos@scvwa.org 
661-705-7912 
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